
Short-term consultancy: Report on
specific  aspects  relating  to  the
HCCH’s ongoing legislative project
on Tourists and Visitors
The HCCH is seeking to retain a Consultant who will conduct a study and draft a
further Report on specific aspects relating to the HCCH’s ongoing legislative
project on Tourists and Visitors.

Interested? For more information, follow this link to the vacancy announcement.
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